[bookmark: _GoBack]OAK GROVE HISTORIC TROLLEY TRAIL ASSOCIATION
MAIN STREET AMERICA PROGRAM
MINUTES

May 12, 2017

Attendees:
Annette Guarriello, Twila Lavery, Bobbie Paredes, Fallon Kraxberger

1. Old Business
a. Reports
1. 15 of July Event (Fallon)
Fallon & Eleanore met with Pastor Heather at the Church and were given permission to use the Church property.  That includes restrooms, parking, kitchen, tables and chairs. Geoff is working on getting the street closed from 1-4pm that day and Fallon has been researching permits for food carts.  Annette would like to be in charge of the children’s parade.  We have two options.  The street closure will allow us to have a bigger event (children’s games, band, retail vendors).  No street closure will mean just using the church facility and limit our elements.  Fallon explained that Vinyl Tap is not ready to have a Cruise in at the event, however they possibly want to have one in the future.  Twila has 8 volunteers from the neighborhood ready to help in any way.  Bobbie will outreach to all the businesses.  An event meeting is scheduled for May 16th at 3:30 at the Church to finalize the details.


2. Grant/Façade Change
Bobbie explained that we did not get the grant for the façade change but she is still proceeding with plans for the renovation.  Work should start in June.

2. New Business
a. Roundtable
Bobbie-Bobbie forwarded Noah’s message that he had spoken to the art teacher at his school and she was on board with the community mural class to be developed in the fall.  She also announced that it was rumored that the Safari Club sale has not closed yet.
Annette-Annette announced that there is a tentative meeting scheduled with Wendy from the County May 19th, 10 am at Brush & Barrel.  Wendy will discuss her results for the lighting analysis she is working on.   Annette also e-mailed Noahinternship information for the community art class.  She would like the group to begin voting on some of the ideas that are presented at the meetings.
Twila-wants to make sure all the elements of the event are delegated and that it will be well organized.  Twila will be creating a facebook page for OGHTTA.  She believes we don’t need an e-mail dropbox for historic pictures and that the facebook page would be an easier place to post the photos.
Fallon-Fallon has thought up names for the event and will be e-mailing the group with suggestions to vote on.


Next Meeting:  May 25th10am, Brush & Barrel







